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27 November 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Early Finish – Wednesday 20 December 2023 

 

Just a short note to inform you that we will be finishing early on Wednesday 20 December (the 

last day of term) at 1.30 pm.  Students will follow their timetable for Periods 1-4. We have 

organised the buses for this time. 

 

As always, if your child is unable to get home and needs supervision, please contact the school so 

that we can make the necessary arrangements. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr A Harvison 

Headteacher 


